
Year 1 – Week commencing 14.07.2025 

 

Outlined below is this week’s working focus for the children and handy hints to 

help you support your child at home. 

 

The team in Year 1 would like to say a huge thank you for your help and 
support with the children this year. We hope you have a summer full of fun 

and restful times! 

 

Maths 

This week in maths we will be practising our adding and subtracting of numbers 

up to 20, counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and recognising shapes. We will recap our 

work on fractions and identify o’clock and half-past times. Finally we will use the 

skills we have learnt this year to solve some mathematical mysteries. 

 

What can you do to help your child? 

• Practise adding and subtracting numbers up to 20 – use small objects such 

as Lego or beads to help. 

• Count in 2s, 5s and 10s together – try to get to 100! 

• Split groups into halves and quarters. 

• Spot o’clock and half-past times on a clock. 

 

English  

This week in English we will be completing some summer themed independent 

writing. We will flash back to our work on poetry and spotting rhyme, practising 

adding prefixes and suffixes to root words and using our comprehension skills to 

answer questions about a text.  

 

What can you do to help your child? 

• Read the library book together. 

• Practise using phonics to read unfamiliar words. 

• Discuss the books you have read with your child. 

• Try to include reading information (non-fiction) books where possible.  



• Read and write words and sentences containing the relevant phonic 

sounds. 

• Practise forming letters correctly and writing simple words and phrases. 

• Practise writing simple sentences using capital letters, full stops and 

finger spaces. 

• Practise sequencing the main events in a story you have read together. 

• Practise describing the characters in a story.  

• Read a range of poems. 

 

Phonics 

This week we will be re-capping all of the GPC’s we have learnt in Year 1.  

 

Geography & Science  

This week we will be finishing our topic of Seasides and Seasons. We will look at 

islands and at the location of hot and cold islands in the world. We will recap the 

seasons autumn, winter, spring and summer. We will discuss how the weather is 

different, how day length varies, how our environment changes and how we 

adapt to different weather e.g. wearing sun cream in the summer to protect our 

skin from sun rays. 

 

Spellings 

There are no new spellings to learn this week. We will finish with our last 

spelling test. 

 

Test Monday 14th July 

 

Please remember that school finishes at 2:25pm on Friday 18th July. 
 

We wish you lots of luck in Year 2. We hope you have a lovely break and come 

back and see us in September! 

 

Have an AMAZING week! 

Miss Page and Miss Bates 
 


